
Highfield Church is getting a new roof and spire
and continues to welcome all to our services

What’s happening?

First, the spire will have all the shingles replaced.
These recently suffered from the storms and need
to be made safe by replacing with new.The new
cedar shingles will weather to grey in a few months.

The work will commence in July and is expected to complete
by December, subject to weather conditions.
The project has been financed by Highfield Church congregation.

For further information please contact:
Highfield Church Office, Highfield Church Centre

centre@highfield.org.uk 023 8057 7839e                                      t

Next, the South faces of the Chancel
and the Main and South Aisles will have the old tiles
removed and replaced with new tiles with a similar
dark appearance. The roof structure will be made
more water-proof.


